Port of London Authority Response: Soho Neighbourhood Plan
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(1) Follow up. Start by 30 June 2020. Due by 30 June 2020

Dear Neighbourhood Planning Team

Thank you for consulting the Port of London Authority (PLA) on the submission version of the Soho Neighbourhood Plan.

To confirm, given the location of the proposed Neighbourhood Plan, the PLA has no comments to make.

Regards

Michael

We are doing all we can to minimise the impact of COVID-19 on our operations, so that essential fuel, food and other
necessities continue to be available to families across London, the south east and more widely. Find out more on our

website.

Follow us at @LondonPortAuth






